
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 March 2006 

9. NORTHGATE COMMUNITY SERVICES TRUST 
 
 The Board was requested to approve a request for funding received from the Northgate Community 

Services Trust towards the cost of the Trust’s “Simply Cooking” courses. 
 
 The Board resolved to grant $2,400 from its 2005/06 Discretionary Fund to Northgate Community 

Services Trust towards the cost of “Simply Cooking” courses. 
 
 


